
2024 AAU REFEREE  
PRE-TOURNAMENT INFORMATION #2 

(Monday May 27, 2024) 

Print (or save) this document and take it with you when you travel. Or access it on omnevb.net.  
 

PHONE NUMBERS to USE after June 8 
OFFICIALS OFFICE PHONE – 531-772-3340 

SCHEDULE/ASSIGNING ISSUES – 830-444-6069 (text only) 

 

Just a few reminders as we get closer to the start of the tournament: 

1. IMPORTANT - If you have been unable to access the hotel/roommate form, go to the website 
(omnevb.net) and you can access it there. 

a. You must check your hotel information and work schedules immediately, I will not make 
any hotel changes after June 1. 

2. If you have a change in any information, just send an email to aauvbrefs@gmail.com.  DO NOT 
complete a new additional information form.  

3. Breakfast at Fairfield and Springhill will start at 5:30 am.  Guests are only allowed ONE to-go box 
only.  DO NOT take breakfast items to use for your lunch.  Eat your breakfast there or take one box 
to go if you are running late. 

4. I will have further instructions soon for Courtyard breakfast. 
5. If you have not completed your direct deposit information on your RefTown account, please do 

that as soon as you can.  If you have not been able to complete a RefTown account, make sure you 
bring your banking information with you to the tournament, so the account can be completed 
then. 

a. This information only applies to US residents.  US residents include all Puerto Rican 
referees. 

b. Log back into your previously created RefTown account.  DO NOT create a new account. 
6. Don’t forget to bring a soft-side personal cooler for your daily lunch.  
7. Expect that it will rain each day, bring an umbrella. 

 

BETTER IS NOT ENOUGH, THE BEST IS YET TO COME!                      

                                                                                                                                                                                   (T.B.Joshua) 

 

mailto:aauvbrefs@gmail.com

